
CISL

Pre-Season Meeting - January 14, 2021

Welcome Back

CISL Board of Directors - Gary Guiricone, Rich Fanning, John Isaacs and Rebecca Anderson-Furlong

Team Connecticut will NOT take place this year

CISL Website

✔ Used for all information

✔ https://cislracing.org

✔ All coaches should have access,new coaches should have received an email

✔ All race set up, roster management and results run through this site

Forms

✔ Adjustments to forms - COVID

✔ Paper is fine

✔ Invoice and Final Invoice – January 31

MT Southington

✔ Waiver – On CISL site, every racer must be accounted for

✔ Season Passes – Southington

✔ Course Fees

Schedule

✔ Complete change - not all Covid related

✔ S and L  – Boys and Girls

Bibs

✔ Paper (Tyvek) bibs have been ordered.  Coaches will be required to use a

marker and write the assigned bib number on each bib for their racers.

Covid - Mt Southington

✔ All protocol MUST be followed

✔ Masks are on at all times, unless you are racing…
✔ Coaches this falls on you

State Race - At this point it is up in the air

https://cislracing.org/

